
 
 

February 3, 2023 

Secondary update 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This week has been different for us in the secondary school, hence the shorter than 

normal update from me. We had students spend fours days and three nights away 

on camp, build spacesuits after a day researching space travel, preparing their 

dragon’s den style pitches on Enterprise day and finishing the week with a day 

learning about Empathy. Our Year 10 students had a day out at a local university and 

were visited by professionals from the world of sport and law. Please keep an eye 

out on social media for images and clips from all the wonderful activities and as I 

write, we still have students in Cambodia who we are looking forward to welcoming 

back into school on Monday morning.  

 

Our Year 11 students have completed their mock exams and will be receiving the results over the 

coming week. For the rest of the school, we have our assessment window back in action and students 

will have a small number of assessments across this week and for the two weeks following the half term 

break. 

 

This coming Friday (10th Feb) we have our Secondary Sports Day, which is always an action packed, 

competitive day and we are looking forward to watching the students in action. Parents are welcome to 

watch, and the PE team will be in touch with the schedule early in the week.  

 

This week’s coffee morning will be with our careers advisor Ms. Scouller and will take place on Thursday 

9th February at 8.15am. If you would like to attend, then please fill in the form through the following link 

https://forms.office.com/r/tFEXHhF7XF. 

 

Enjoy the weekend and I look forward to seeing you around school over the coming weeks. 
 
Kind regards, 

 

Jon Pennock  

 

https://forms.office.com/r/tFEXHhF7XF


 
 


